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‘GOD SAVE THE QUEEN’ DVD 
This is a fantastic punk rock anthology featuring legends from the US 
and the UK. The DEAD BOYS start the whole thing off with ‘Sonic 
Reducer’- one of my favourite punk songs of all time and we get to see 
Stiv Bators in his full, snotty glory looking cool as all hell followed 
by JOHNNY THUDERS with a live montage of ‘Born To Lose’ and an 
interview with Johnny too where he talks about Paris, drugs, New York, 
Heartbreakers etc. UK SUBS are up next with ‘CID’- one of the most 
important UK bands that are still going now!!  
The GERMS serve up ‘Media Blitz’ next and yeah, it’s chaotic and 
unpredictable!! The godfather of punk rock IGGY POP delivers ‘I Wanna 
Be Your Dog’ with his STOOGES. The rest of the DVD is dedicated to UK 
bands featuring THE ADICTS, THE BUZZCOKS, THE EXPLOITED, THE SUBHUMANS, 
VICE SQUAD (with interview too), GENERATION X (with interview too), TOY 
DOLLS, CHELSEA, X-RAY SPEX (with interview too), 999, BLITZ, GBH, 
GOLDBLADE and SHAM 69 with a MARKY RAMONE interview in the middle of it 
all. A very comprehensive anthology covering all sides of the punk rock 
spectrum with many interesting choices. It would have been very easy to 
just have the SEX PISTOLS, THE CLASH, THE RAMONES etc but this 
collection delves deeper than that and exhibits the different and even 
more obscure facets of this 30-year old beast. It’s great to see the 
fun-side of the scene with the TOY DOLLS and the political side with 
THE EXPLOITED and GBH…I still think that the DEAD BOYS steal the show 
and is an amazing opener but that’s because I love everything about 
Stiv and the DEAD BOYS . Kids could really learn a lot from a DVD like 
this… Music Video Distributors www.mvdb2b.com === 
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